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26th February 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Re: Year 4 Visit to ‘Lambing Live’ 

Mr Quan, a former Junior School parent, has very kindly invited Year 4 to visit his farm at 

lambing time. This is a great opportunity to see the new born lambs and even the possibility 

of a lamb being born.  

The visit will be made on Friday 8th March within school time, with normal pickup at the end 

of the day. Children should come to school in tracksuits and trainers, rather than school 

uniform, with a pair of labelled Wellingtons in a bag. Please do not forget to send your child 

into school with a coat, woolly hat and gloves as it is likely to be cold at the farm. 

There is no charge for this trip. 

Please click on the following link to Firefly to indicate your authorisation for this trip 

https://herefordcs.fireflycloud.net/letters-to-parents/year-4-visit-to-lambing-live--

friday-8th-march-2019 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr Ian Barber 
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